
 

Board Communique: September 2023  

The Energy Consumers Australia Board met via video conference 
on 21 September 2023. 
 

Governance Meeting 

The Board approved the audited financial accounts for FY 2022-23, and endorsed the Annual Report 
2022-23 and the budget forecasts and cashflow for the forthcoming financial year (2024-25), which will 
be sent to the Member (the South Australian Energy Minister) for approval on behalf of the energy 
ministers of Australia. 
 
The Board also discussed with the Executive Leadership Team progress towards Energy Consumers 
Australia’s key policy and organisational priorities. 
 
The Board was updated on Energy Consumers Australia’s small business strategic intelligence 
project. The project aims to ensure the organisation has an effective understanding of the energy 
issues concerning small business, and to identify pathways to improve its advocacy for the sector and 
realise opportunities to influence outcomes to benefit small business consumers.   
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